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    The selection/appointment of Dr. Roland Maw would bring a scientist back to the
commissioner's office. A phd. , a member of many boards, an executive director, an
author of fourteen papers and many studies, a commercial fisherman for four
decades, solid experience on the game side, his resume speaks volumes to the
qualifications. Without reservation or hesitation I support Dr. Roland Maw as the
best candidate with broad expertise in both fish and game management. 

    Sincerely,

    John McCombs, Ninilchik, Alaska, @907-567-3334
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